

New York State Office of Children & Family Services June 12, 2007

Mr. David Sutkowy, Commissioner Onondaga County Department Of Social Services Civic Center 421 Montgomery St. Syracuse, NY 13502

Eliot Spitzer
Governor

Gladys Carrión, Esq. Commissioner

Capital View Office Park

52 Washington Street Rensselaer, NY 12144-2796 Dear Commissioner Sutkowy:

This letter is to inform you that the child care section found in the administrative component of your 2007-2009 Child and Family Services Plan was approved on June 12, 2007. The child care section became effective on June 12, 2007.

This approval is being issued separate from the approval of other sections of your plan in order to accommodate your county's need to implement the child care services provisions. A letter approving the remaining sections of your plan will be sent upon their approval.

If you have any questions about this approval or the child care section found in your 2007-2009 Child and Family Services Plan please contact Ms. Rhonda Finlayson, (518) 402-6785 or email her at Rhonda Finlayson a cefs. state.ny.us.

Sincerely,

Jaw & Hynch

Jane G. Lynch
Deputy Commissioner
Division of Development and
Prevention Services

Cc: Steven Seifritz



An Equal Opportunity Employer